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I am writing to express my extreme concerns over the outrageous emissions bill.   

The bill will do nothing but cripple Oregon.  Already seniors, veterans, and those on 

fixed incomes are unable to survive in this unfriendly state.  Government overreach 

again raises its ugly head, instead of seeing Oregon they rub shoulders with elites 

and look down upon on the citizens.  Not only is the bill over bearing its unreachable 

and dangerous. 

I am totally opposed to this.  This bill would destroy Oregon economy. A direct attack 

on farms, ranches.   Would Triple the bill at the grocery store, increase garbage, fuel, 

electric and all services. 

Please stand up for Oregonians and say no to this bill! 


